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                              We Are Growing For You! 
 
 
September 1, 2024 
 
 
Exciting Changes Coming! 
 
Dear Mohave Community FCU Member(s), 

At Mohave Community Federal Credit Union, our mission is to provide you with competitive and 
innovative offerings, ensuring we remain your primary financial services partner. To achieve this, 
we are thrilled to announce a significant technology upgrade, set to go live on November 2nd, 
2024. 

What You Need to Know: 

• Upgrade Date: November 2nd, 2024 

• Purpose: To enhance your banking experience by providing seamless interaction 

• Benefits: Improved services and innovative features for our valued members 

Stay Informed: 

Although the upgrade is a few months away, we want to keep you informed and prepared. We 
will share updates through various channels to ensure you are up to date on all the exciting 
changes. 

Action Required: 

To ensure our communication strategies are effective, we need your current contact information. 
Please confirm your email address, phone numbers, and mailing addresses the next time you 
visit a branch or call us. 

Thank you for your continued loyalty. We appreciate your membership! 

Kind regards, 
 
Carol Roby 
President/CEO 


